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The new UK Police Memorial at the National Memorial Arboretum

On behalf of the trustees of The Police Arboretum Memorial Trust, we would like to thank you and
all at East Lancashire Masonic Charity for your donation of £5,000 to the new UK Police Memorial,
which is very much appreciated and will go a long way to helping us achieve our goals.

As you have recognised the need has arguably never been greater to remember and paytribute to
the over 5,000 fallen members of the Police services of the United Kingdom and the
Commonwealth and your gift will help us to realise our vision to build a fitting memorial to them.

It is more important than ever to have not only a memorial to those who made the ultimate sacrifice
but to also provide a place of remembrance for family, friends and colleagues in a central area of
quiet contemplation alongside an area of thought where others can learn of both the bravery and
devotion to duty of those that have served to protect their communities.

Once again please accept our gratitude and that of our Trustees for your generosity towards this
project of immense national importance.
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“UK Police Memorial” is a trading style of The Police Arboretum Memorial Trust
Alexandra House, Queen Street, Lichfield, WS13 6QS
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